
 

United Women in Faith.  The Arkadelphia FUMC UWinF would like to thank 
you for your generous support of the 2022 Back to School Supplies Backpack 
Program!  We surpassed our goal of $1000.00. Nellene Roberts, Treasurer of 
UWinF, presented a check for $1220.00 to Mr. Doug Nelson of Arkadelphia 
Men United on August 2nd at our UWinF meeting. Our church has partnered 
with the Arkadelphia Men United in the Backpack Supplies Program for several 
years. It is a privilege to aid the students in our Clark County Schools! 
 
Please Remember: 
A. You may put your offering in the plate, use Tithely by scanning the QR code under 

Ways to Give, go directly to Tithely at https://tithe.ly/give?c=368022, or drop it off 
at the church office during the week or by mail. 

B. You can live stream services on Facebook or YouTube at 
www.facebook.com/fumcark or www.youtube.com/user/fumcark. Watch 
previous services at www.fumcark.org/sermons. 
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This is a Sanctuary, a place of peace. With the exception of municipal, county, 

state or federal law enforcement, carrying a gun on First United Methodist 

Church property is prohibited. Thank you for respecting this covenant of trust.  

 
 

Adopted by First United Methodist Church Council, October 10, 2017. 



Worship for the Lord’s Day 

 
August 7, 2022                                              Contemporary Worship Service 
9th Sunday after Pentecost                                                     Arkadelphia, AR 

 
Order of Service 

 
Opening Song…………………………………………..……..………….Newsong Praise Band 

 
Announcements 

 
Offering 

 
Apostles’ Creed……………….…………………………..….….…………..……..Congregation 

 
Songs of Praise…………………...………….………………………….Newsong Praise Band 

 
Pastoral Prayer 
The Lord’s Prayer……………………………………………………………..……..Congregation 

 
Scripture Reading……….………………………..…………….…….………….. Luke 12:32-40 

 
Sermon……………………………….…………………….…….....……..….……. Rev. Zeke Allen 

Ready 

 
Holy Communion 

 
Closing Song………………………………………..……….…………….Newsong Praise Band 

 
Benediction/Blessing…………………………………………………………. Rev. Zeke Allen 

 
 
 
 
 

Announcements 
Single Service Sunday Summer. Today is our last single service.  Our regular 
schedule resumes Sunday, August 14th, with the Contemporary Service in the 
Fellowship Hall at 9:00 a.m., Sunday School at 10:00 a.m., and the Traditional 
Service in the Sanctuary at 11:00 a.m. 
 

Church Meetings.  Finance Committee meets Tuesday, August 9th, at 6:00 p.m. 
in the library.  SPRC meets Thursday, August 18th, at 5:30 p.m. in the parlor. 
 

Choir Practice.  Choir practice resumes Thursday, August 11th, from 6-7:00 p.m.  
If you would like to join, contact Bill Higgins at higginb@hsu.edu for more 
information or come to the August 11th practice. 
 

Blessing of the Backpacks.  Calling all teachers and students.  We are having 
our Annual Blessing of the Backpacks Sunday, August 14th.  Please bring 
whatever you use to carry your supplies – and get the new school year started 
off with prayer and blessings.  We will also have a small gift (very small) for you. 
 

Youth Day at the Lake. Youth are kicking off the new school year Sunday, 
August 14th, with the Annual Youth Lake Day.  Youth and their families meet at 
2:00 p.m. at the Lake DeGray far pavilion.  Contact Jewelie for more 
information or to see how you can help. 
 

Community Fair and Spotlight on Arkadelphia.  First Methodist will participate 
in HSU Community Fair on Tuesday, August 16th, from 4-6 p.m. and OBU 
Spotlight on Arkadelphia on Tuesday, August 23rd, from 8-9:30 p.m.  We will be 
handing out homemade cookies (individually packaged please).  If you can 
make cookies for either or both events, please let Sabrina know.  We need 
cookies by 2:00 p.m. Tuesday the 16th for HSU and by 4:30 p.m. Tuesday the 
23rd for OBU. 
 
Feed the Band. First Methodist will be feeding lunch to the OBU Marching 
Band Wednesday, August 17th, at noon.  If you can make a dessert for this 
event, please contact Sabrina.  We will be feeding 90 people.  Thanks! 
 
Student Choir.  Choir members Alex Tyler and Wesley Lamendola, who were 
music directors during VBS, are starting a student choir.  Students in 
Kindergarten through College age are eligible.  The first meeting is Thursday, 
August 18th, at 5:00 p.m. in the choir room.  Any interested students who love 
to sing or their parents can contact the church office or come to the meeting 
on August 18th.  If you know of any students who would be interested, please 
let them know.  All students are welcome.   

 


